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Attachment A:  Pike Electric  proposed increase 
 
 

 
 
PURPOSE:    
To extend the existing contract with Pike Electric for two years. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
This is an extension of Bid #13-082813.  The original contract period is for two years, ending on September 20, 
2015, for $2.15 million dollars.  The contract was extended on September 8, 2015, for $2.6 million dollars. Under 
the conditions set in the original contract, we can extend the initial contract for two (2)-2 year terms (total of 4 
years).  This is the second two-year extension.  Pike has requested a 9.1% increase in the contract for the next two 
years, this would change the annual cost to $2.46 million per year.  This increase is to cover the salary escalations 
the industry is seeing at this time.  This pressure is a direct result of the heightened demand for lineman in the 
area/country, mostly due to expansion of fiber optic systems (Google, Fibertech and others), Duke’s system 
modernization. Pike will use this increase to retain their existing linemen here in High Point.    
 
Pike has provided the City of High Point with excellent service over the past several years.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
We have budgeted adequate funds for this proposal. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
City Council is requested to approve this extension to the Pike Electric contract/agreement in the amount of $2.46 
million per year. 
 
 


























